
California Environmental Reporting System 

CERS Business Portal Help http://cers.calepa.ca.gov/  

 
 
 
 

Notice to Permanently Close Single Wall USTs 

 

   
Notice to Permanently Close Single Wall USTs December 2, 2014 Page 1 

 

For additional CERS assistance contact your facility’s local regulator 
Technical problems can be referred to CERS Technical Support (cers@calepa.ca.gov) 

UST Announcement: All Single Wall Underground Storage Tank (UST) 

and Piping Systems Must be Permanently Closed by Dec 31, 2025 

This announcement is time sensitive because there may be grant and or loan funds available to assist in 

the closure of these single wall tanks and piping systems. Once the existing funding is allocated there 

may not be additional funding in subsequent years. For more information review the notification 

document posted here: 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/ust/docs/sb445_notification_lf%209_26.pdf  
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